
   
   

  
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

   

                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 

                                                                                                  

WORKSHOP REPORT 

DATE 11 APRIL, 2014   

EVALUATION REPORT  

 

The evaluation reports were overall very positive.  

Points most beneficial mentioned by participants:  

Nellip workshop provided  

- Framework to share knowledge and developments of all ELL winners  

- Opportunity to interact and network. Sharing good practices and 

experience was considered very useful. 

- Informative seminar  

- Opportunity to develop and become involved in projects 

- Workshop considered well structured with diverse perspectives. The 

session built on the previous workshops and the confirmation that 

there is scope for  much more 

- Possibilities to make connections across different projects and 

initiatives presented at outset very inspiring to hear about the breadth 

of diversity 

- Networking from previous workshops  

- Interesting debates and exchanges 

- The transnational exchange not needed. It interrupted discussion 

- Friendly atmosphere  

- Expectations met 

- Motivation to continue learning about how to develop and manage a 

project.  

- Learned what constitute a high quality language project 



   
   

  
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

   

                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 

                                                                                                  

- Enjoyable  

- Interesting range of people and experiences 

- Interested in building on future partnership with participants 

- Participants interested in the follow up and participate in future events 

 

In participants´words: 

 

“The NELLIP workshop was an excellent and inspiring forum for discussion, and 

I look forward to more” 

“I found that the wide range of people there and the different ideas and 

opportunities that were brought up during the discussion very interesting and 

fruitful.” 

“The scope for learning and teaching languages is huge. Programs like NELLIP 

can contribute in developing, overcoming boundaries and cultural barriers within 

Europe” 

 

 

 

 


